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25th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

High Ash CE Choir has been invited to perform to a new audience – to the residents of Linden’s Residential 

Care Home, Stoke Hammond on Tuesday 3rd December at 2pm. 

The children will be travelling by coach from school at 1:30pm which we are funding.  We will be back in 

plenty of time for the normal end of the school day.  They will need to wear smart school uniform as usual, 

but please no Christmas accessories for this performance. 

Please could you complete the reply slip below providing us with your consent for your child to participate 

in this event and return to the school office by Friday 29th November. Please also confirm if you are happy 

for your child to be included in a photograph should one be taken for our newsletter which will be placed on 

our website. 

Many thanks for your anticipated support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Gray 

Music Co-ordinator 

 

 

Choir @ Linden’s Residential Care Home – Tuesday 3rd December 

 
My child __________________________________________ in class _____________________  
 
*Please delete where appropriate 
 
Will / will not be able to take part in the above event  
 
I am / am not happy for my child to be included in a photograph for the newsletter which is uploaded on to 
our website 
 
There has / has not been any changes to my child’s annual medical consent form 
If there are any changes to your child’s annual medical consent form, please state below: - 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ Print: ______________________________________ 
        (Parent/Carer) 
 

Please return this reply slip to the school office by Friday 29th November.  Thank you. 


